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12/04/2022  21:26:072022/0972/P OBJ rasu gohil We have concerns about this application. 

We live directly across the canal from this site. 

At present we already get noise disturbance from this premises, they have speakers in the open market which 

play loud music throughout the day and some of the units themselves play their own music which is loud in 

some cases. They had DJ's which I believe they didn't have planning for, that has now stopped.

Noise pollution do not check from the flats only at street level where often the noise cannot be heard from. We 

back onto the canal ,officers are unable to listen from the towpath.

People set up on the seating provided at this site and play loud music through the night, they have security 

operating through the night and should be able to move these people as it is their seating.

Before this site was built we didn't have these issues along this side of the canal.

The flats on the site are behind the railway line so are protected from the noise.

If this site is allowed to operate till later the disturbance will affect health as it will make it impossible to sleep 

with noise intrusion, in summer we will not be able to leave windows open.

If there is a restriction of no music to be played at all after 8pm and no music to be heard at any residential 

premises that should help.
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